
 

  
 

 

March 13, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Davis County Health Department has worked closely with school district partners to limit the spread 

of COVID-19 in our community by following recommendations from the Centers for Disease Control and 

Prevention (CDC).  While the virus is expected to remain in our communities and we are expected to see 

additional cases of COVID-19, we are taking steps to slow the spread where possible.  

 

Today’s decision to close Davis County Schools is a recommended strategy called social distancing 

designed to slow the spread of coronavirus in our community.  ​Social distancing means​ staying away 

from mass gatherings (e.g., stadiums, theaters, shopping centers, schools, community events, church), 

avoiding local public transportation (e.g., bus, taxi, TRAX, ride share), and maintaining distance 

(approximately 6 feet) from others.  

 

In order for this social distancing measure to be successful, we need everyone’s help.  Once our children 

are not attending school every day it will be tempting for students to gather in different locations.  If 

people continue to gather together in groups this will increase the chances of coronavirus being spread 

from one person to another.  

 

We understand giving up social gatherings won’t be easy and the impact on families, jobs, and 

businesses will be significant.  But with everyone’s combined help we can all make a contribution to 

slow the spread of this disease.   Remember to continue to practice good hygiene, cough into your 

elbow, wash your hands frequently, and stay home when ill.  If you need to visit your healthcare 

provider please call them beforehand or utilize their online communication services.  

 

Thank you for your understanding and support during these extremely unusual circumstances.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Brian Hatch, MPH 

Director of Health 

Davis County Health Department 
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